Zeke Torres, Arnold Sanchez and Brandon Westerholm pick up registration packets yesterday. Distribution of Fall and Summer registration materials continues through today in the lobby of Beck Center.  All students will have the opportunity to register on-line via IRISLinks for the Fall 2008 semester.  Instructions can be found on the Intranet at http://tlu.tlu.edu/is/is_help  or in the schedule packet.  Any questions may be directed to the Office of Registration and Records at ext. 8040.

 

Dr. Chris Bollinger, assistant professor of communication studies, left, and Dr. Linda Wilson, associate professor of mathematics and computer science, talk to students about selecting a major during yesterday’s Majors Fair in the ASC.  (Photo by Malikah Pitts)
Professional activities

A new book published this month by the University of South Carolina Press, Learning Initiatives in the Residential Setting, includes a chapter written by Provost John T. Masterson.   The chapter is entitled “Academic/Student Affairs Partnerships in Residential Settings.”

Melanie Thompson, accounting, was profiled in the March/April edition of the “Today’s CPA” magazine.  The profile reviews Melanie’s personal and professional life including various professional recognitions.  Written by Anne McDonald Davis, ABC, the article was developed from an interview with Melanie conducted earlier this year.
At its recent meeting, the Executive Committee of the TLU Board of Regents voted to award the Jesse Jones Chair in Business Administration to Dr. Nick Lockard,.professor of business administration and dean of the College of Professional Studies.
Updates
Correction – Today’s 1 p.m. biology seminar by Luis N. Moreno, senior biology and chemistry major, will be in MS 101, not Dunne Conference Center as previously indicated.  He will speak about his recent mission work in the health field in Ecuador.  Everyone is invited to attend.
Faculty workshop today at 3 p.m. in the Dunne Conference Center will feature Dr. Nancy Smith Midgette, associate provost, Elon University, Elon, N.C.  Her topic is “Issues and Strengths of Four-Credit Courses.”
Sports

Junior sprinter Staci Jackson has been named the ASC Women’s Track and Field Athlete of the Week for her performance last weekend at the TCU Horned Frog Invitational where she finished third in the 400 meter dash and ran a season-best outdoor time of 56.60 seconds. A total of nine sprinters raced in the 400 final. Jackson was the only NCAA DIII athlete in the final.

Jackson is a returning NCAA DIII Outdoor Track & Field All-American and is also the reigning NCAA Division III South Region Track Athlete of the Year.

Miscellaneous
A wallet and passport were left in a classroom of Tschoepe Hall on Wednesday, March 26. If anyone has seen it or picked it up, please return it to the Tschoepe Hall building secretary upstairs in Room TH202. Your kindness is greatly appreciated!

